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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

--

To: The President 

From: Mildred Leonard 

Date: 2/12/76 Time 
a.m. 
p.m. 

Willard.Simmons of NARD called and asked if he 
could have an appointment with you for just a 
few minutes concerning the MAC proposal. He 
said Sec'y Matthews is not favorable to the 
proposal and he would like to get out a release 
in New Hampshire before the primaries to all 
NARD members indicating that he had your personal 
assurance that you also oppose it. The druggists 
are pposed to the proposal. 

• 

can see him. 

Eleanor Connor advised per Jim Connor 
action taken on this by Rogers Morton 
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